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Hello, 

I was notified of the request by Forest Investments for a hotel expansion on Mount Lemmon. As an owner of property 
on Mount Lemmon, there has been a clear negative impact on the mountain since the hotel has opened. The hotel has 
not contributed to increasing the water infrastructure on the mountain, but has become one of the largest users of 
water forcing all residents to have to restrict their water usage. Unless Forest Investments is willing to add a third water 
tank on the mountain at their sole cost, I am absolutely opposed to their expansion request. 

Best regards, 

Michael Soulliard 
12826 N Tucson Ave 
Mount Lemmon, AZ 85619 




